
Vulley Flyers

Fall has officially arrived and winter may be here next week. This can be a beautiful time
to fly but not without preparation. Now that the elections are behind us we hope there
won't be TFR's for the president. It is possible that other TFR's will be out for
something else, so check €very time. That is unless you really want to talk to the secret

service.

Please mark your calendars for a Christmas gathering December 11 in the evening and
we will send more particulars, as we get closer to that time. It will be a good time to get
to know some of the other members a little better. We have a great group.

Anyone who wants to fly out somewhere for a meal in the meantime is encouraged to
send an email through the club site. Some of us are just looking for an excuse to fly.
For those of you that missed lunch in Albany you missed a beautiful day to fly and a
great lunch with a great group. Join in next time.

The board is still accepting nominations for the vacant board position to be voted on at
our annual meeting in January. If you would like to nominate yourself or someone else,
please get that name to the board members: Ryan Skogstad, John Barringer, Joan
Johnson or Al Gray. E-mail works the best for this.

If you flew someplace new this summer send Joan a note and photos if you can so that we
can include some of those in the newsletter and web site. It will give the rest of us some
new ideas on places we might visit and food stops we might want to include. (or not)

It seems too early to refresh our memories on cold weather starts so I won't. If by some
strange event it turns real cold soon, call Al to get some pointers. And yes, please stay
out ofthe fos.

Al Gray CFI: 503.932.9374
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